
 

Summer Safety! 
May is National Skin Cancer Awareness Month and 

National Drowning Prevention Month, making it the 
perfect time to focus on Summer Safety! 

 

Meet two dedicated Girl Scouts who have partnered with 
leading safety organizations to share critical safety tips so you 

and those around you can stay safe all summer long! 
 

Thursday, May 29, 4:30pm–5:30pm; zoom event  
$5 each OC Girl Scout*; all ages 

 

 

GSOC Year of Service 
Monthly Community Service Opportunities and Take Action Inspiration for Girl Scouts 

  
 

Learn more and register at 
girlscoutsoc.org/calendar 

* $10 each for Girl Scouts registered in councils outside of Orange County. 
Girl Scouts of Orange County would like to thank Annaleah, Daniella and all volunteers & girls for supporting 
Year of Service. Thank you! 

Girl Scout Ambassadors Daniella (Troop 3118) and Annaleah (Troop 3372), 
who are both working toward their Gold Awards, will lead an impactful session 
to help keep their Girl Scout sisters safe during the summer months. 

• Daniella, a 12th Grade Ambassador, is partnering with John Wayne 
Cancer Foundation and SknVu to educate participants on sun safety, the 
importance of sun protection, and ways to guard against skin cancer. 

• Annaleah, an 11th Grade Ambassador, is collaborating with NDPA 
(National Drowning Prevention Association), the Jasper Ray 
Foundation, and the HB Fire Outreach Foundation to teach essential 
water safety skills for small children. 

INCLUDES: 
• GSOC Year of Service patch, with May tab 
• Informative guest speakers to learn about the issue!  
• Take Action pledge to advocate for summer safety! 
• Impactful resources from leading safety organizations! 


